
 
“The Board of Directors has contracted with Colby Management to introduce a new data 
management and communication program, and the board and the owners will learn more 
as it is installed” Glenn Austad, President’s Report, Jan 17, 2025 
 
The “program” Glenn mentions above is an interactive computer application* that allows 
Greenview HOA to distribute information for owners by email and app, and allows 
owners to respond directly to the Association and Colby Management. This will likely be 
launched in late 2025. Colby Management uses an application called Townsquare, their 
customized version of www.townsq.io. This winter and spring the Board will be 
determining priorities and planning implementation. You can expect a gradual 
introduction to the application, with opportunities for individual instruction, if you desire. 
There are many features, but they will be added gradually. Ultimately Townsquare will 
allow members to have one source of information and eventually grow into a location to 
share information between owners. Stay tuned! 
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